
 

 

 

 

Dear Resident, 

 

As part of the Section 278 works for the Bloor Homes development on Barbrook Lane, we will be 
closing a small section of road. The Junction of Grove Road and Barbrook Lane will be closed from 
13th February to the 2nd April. 

The works will include the installation of new drainage kerbing, plus a new speed hump traffic 
calming measure on the junction. 

During the closure pedestrian access will be maintained on any footways present. 

We will endeavour to keep disturbance to a minimum, however, I apologise in advance for any 
inconvenience that may be caused. 

 

 

Yours Faithfully 

 

Stefan Ambrose 

Engineering Manager 

MDS Civil Engineering Ltd 

01787 471092 


